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16th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents of Year 3/4 HM 
 

Swimming Lessons 
 

This term Year 3/4HM should have started swimming lessons on 13th January however the 
swimming pool that we currently use is undergoing maintenance works and we have not 
been given a definitive date as to when these will be completed. 
 
We apologise that your child is missing out on these lessons and can advise that we have 
booked a swimming pool to be placed on school grounds during the summer term and will 
ensure that this class will be first on the list to use this facility. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Pointon 
Headteacher 


